NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-April 15, 2020 (Via Video Google Hangout)
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, April 15, 2020.  Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Michelle Russell, Dan Mahon,Darryl Murray, Brandi Geisert, Lydia Insko-Grady, Cheryl Logsdon, Teresa Summers, Teri Lynn Dandy, Rachel Johnson,  Autumn Jones, and Stephanie Bankhead.  Tammy Beasley was absent.
ORDER # 20-043 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Cheryl Logsdon to adopt the agenda for April 15, 2020  meeting.
ORDER # 20-044- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Lydia Insko-Grady and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the minutes of the March meeting.
ORDER # 20-045– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received copies of the April  financial statement.  The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Michelle Russell to approve the NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – No Visitors
ORDER #20-046-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE MARCH MEETING 
MINUTES- The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the 2nd reading of the March meeting minutes.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT – 
 Mrs. Corder discussed the NTI workdays.  She also mentioned how each week had improved and how we started out with almost 200 student  packets, and now we’re at approximately 88 student packets.  She discussed the challenges we’d faced going into this new system.  There are about 95% students doing online versus 5% student packets. 
INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Principal meeting- Thursday
· NHHS Admin. Meeting- Thursday
· Grading for High School Students - no Pass/Fail. We will use grades for KEES and dual credits with colleges
· Senior Work Ethic Certification
· ACT results coming back

NEW BUSINESS:   No New Business
ORDER # 20-047 ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Autumn Jones to adjourn the meeting.
